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Early work for the M1 Pacific Motorway upgrade between 

Tuggerah and Doyalson interchanges from Monday 23 January 

2017 
 

The Australian and NSW governments are funding the upgrade of the M1 

Pacific Motorway between the Tuggerah and Doyalson interchanges to 

improve traffic flow and safety.  
 

To prepare for the upgrade, Roads and Maritime Services is continuing to build the site compound at 

St Johns Road, Jilliby. This site is temporary and will be operational until mid 2020. 

 

We will be working Monday to Friday between 7am and 6pm and Saturday between 8am and 1pm 

and expect to complete the work in five weeks, weather permitting. We will let you know in advance if 

we need to do any work outside these times. 

 

The early work involves building temporary fencing, driveways and a demountable building, removing 

vegetation and installing a temporary road base within the site. 

 

Major construction on the motorway is expected to start in 2017. We will provide more information to 

residents and stakeholders about this as the project progresses. 

 

How will the work affect you? 

We will make every effort to minimise noise and dust. Where possible, we will minimise obstructions to 

driveways. 

 

Traffic changes 

There will be some temporary traffic changes to make sure the work zone is safe, including reduced 

speed limits and traffic control on St Johns Road. 

 

Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. For the latest traffic 

updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App for iPhone, 

iPad and Android. 

 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please call our Project Manager Brett Hoad on 1800 745 286 or email 

brett.hoad@rms.nsw.gov.au during business hours. For more information on our projects, visit 

rms.nsw.gov.au.  

 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

http://www.livetraffic.com/

